
 

 
 
 
 
 

November 30, 2023 EMAIL ONLY 
 
Ameren Missouri-Huster Substation  
ATTN: Lisa Meyer, Consulting Environmental Scientist  
P.O. Box 66149, MC-602  
St. Louis, MO 63166 
 
 

INSPECTION SAMPLE RESULTS 
FINDING OF COMPLIANCE 

 
 
Dear Lisa Meyer: 
 
On November 3, 2023, a team member from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources 
conducted an inspection of the Huster Substation, located at 3800 Huster Road, St. Charles, 
Missouri in St. Charles County. The entity operates under the authority of Missouri State 
Operating Permit (permit) MO0137642. As part of the inspection, wastewater effluent samples 
were collected and shipped to the Department’s Environmental Services Program for sample 
analysis. The sample analysis results were not available for inclusion in the inspection report 
dated November 13, 2023. Please find enclosed a Results of Sample Analyses report for samples 
collected during the site visit. The results reflect compliance with the effluent limitations.  
 
If you have any questions or would like to schedule a time to meet with a Department team 
member to discuss compliance requirements, please contact Christopher Maher by mail at the 
Missouri Department of Natural Resources, St. Louis Regional Office, 7545 South Lindbergh 
Blvd., Suite 210, St. Louis, Missouri 63125; by phone at (314) 416-2960; or by email at 
DNRSLRO.WPC@dnr.mo.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

ST. LOUIS REGIONAL OFFICE  
 
 
 
Josh Willison 
Environmental Supervisor 
 
 
 
JLW/CCM/bmb 
 
Enclosure 
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